
Submitter: Susan Haywood 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2164 

We NEED to support HB2164 in order to be sure that meat from family farms can get 

to market in a timely manner. 

Personally, I only eat meat that is grown with the minimum of additives 

(hormones/antibiotics) and that is produced locally. 

Let's get that meat to market!  

And let's pay attention to the practice of adding ractopamine prior to slaughter. It may 

make the meat have more muscle, but it is a carcinogen. 

Thank you for reading my comments. 


